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From: The Vasbys <kvasby@smallbytes.net>
Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2016 2:01 PM
To: Undisclosed-Recipient:;
Subject: Lincoln High Newsletter - 12/15/16

LINCOLN HIGH NEWSLETTER 
  

  
This week's topics: 

  
1.  What degree.......... 

  
2.  What was your first solo performance? 

  
3.  Ever have an accidental encounter and it turned into something significant? 

  
4.  Any deceased classmates you'd care to remember this Christmas season? 

  
5.  Remember any humorous moment at a funeral? 

  
6.  High school or college sports injury causing you problems now? 

  
7.  Anything else you'd care to write about. 

  
and responses: 

  

  
  

Toni Weller Olsen - LHS '64 - tonicrafty@gmail.com 
  
7.  Real Christmas trees vs artificial trees.  I vote for the real ones.  They're more trouble for sure because of the watering, 
but they smell nice.  My 4-year-old granddaughter calls the real trees "water trees" because she knows you have to water 

them.  Her parents have an artificial tree, which I must admit looks quite real. 
  

Merry Christmas to all, and thanks Kent for the great job you do on the newsletter. 
  

  
Pete Smullen - pete_smullen@hotmail.com 

  
I'd like to remember my brother, James Smullen, Lincoln class of 1952, who died in 2015.  

  
I'd also like to remember two classmates from Assumption:  Jerry (Jerrold) Molepske and Bill (William) Gillis.  Both were 

great people and both died too early. 
  

  
Kathy Gotter - gotterkd@yahoo.com 



2

  
I would like to remember Judy Hall who had passed before our 5 year reunion.  She was one of the sweetest girls you 
would ever have the pleasure of knowing. I remember how thrilled she was when was voted to be on the homecoming 
court.  She felt so surprised because she didn't feel she was in the "in crowd".  She didn't realize how special she was 

because of here sweet personality. 
  

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to all from sunny, warm Fort Myers. 
  

  
Don Wylie - donwylie2@gmail.com 

  
#6 Humorous moments at a funeral - A daughter once said in a eulogy for her father that she  
applied to work a “dude ranch” in Arizona one summer.  Her Dad said “you better check with 
the local Better Business Bureau to make sure it isn’t a Whore House.”  The Undertaker said  

that’s the first time he’s heard a Whore House discussed in a funeral. 
  

  
  

 
  
  


